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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 6 – 2025 
 

HEYSHAM HARBOUR 

LINKSPAN № 1 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that from 07.00 on 16 June 2025, engineering work 

will commence on the Linkspan № 1 pontoon and fenders. From this time, vessels 

will not be permitted to use the Linkspan № 1 berth. 

This work will involve de-ballasting the pontoon and will utilise a workboat. 

Accordingly, vessels manoeuvring within the Harbour, particularly those arriving at or 

departing from Linkspan № 2, must be mindful of the effects of propeller wash and 

interaction on the Linkspan № 1 pontoon and workboat. 

It is anticipated that this work will take two weeks to complete. A further notice will 

be issued once the completion date is known. 
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